From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

* Grand Chief Ed John, First Nations Summit
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June 25, 2014

Grand Chief Edward John

First Nations Summit

1200 - 100 Park Royal South
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Grand Chief Edward John:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you and everyone else at the First Nations Summit for hosting this event. It was a pleasure
to see you again.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier

and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:
* Robert Phillips, First Nations Summit
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June 25, 2014

Robert Phillips

First Nations Summit

1200 - 100 Park Royal South
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Robert:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you and everyone else at the First Nations Summit for hosting this event. It was a pleasure
to see you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

* Cheryl Casimer, First Nations Summit
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June 25, 2014

Cheryl Casimer
First Nations Summit
1200 - 100 Park Royal South

West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Cheryl:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you and everyone else at the First Nations Summit for hosting this event. It was a pleasure
to see you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

Grand Chief Stewart Phillip, Union of BC Indian Chiefs
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June 25, 2014

Grand Chief Stewart Phillip
Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street

Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6

Dear Grand Chief Phillip:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you; it was a pleasure to see you again.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier

and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:
* Chief Judy Wilson, Union of BC Indian Chiefs
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June 25, 2014

Chief Judy Wilson

Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6

Dear Chief Wilson:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you; it was a pleasure to see you again.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

* Chief Bob Chamberlin, Union of BC Indian Chiefs s.22 _thank him for
signing the MOUs the night before g 22
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June 25, 2014

Chief Bob Chamberlin
Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street

Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6

Dear Chief Chamberlin:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
support in signing the Memorandum of Understanding, regarding violence against Aboriginal
Women and Girls, on June 12,

s.22
Thank you again,s.22
Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Page 12 of 54 OOP-2015-52194 S1



From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier

and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:
* Regional Chief Jody Wilson-Raybould (Puglaas), BC AFN
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June 25, 2014

Regional Chief Jody Wilson-Raybould (Puglaas)
BC Assembly of First Nations

Suite 507 - 100 Park Royal South

West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Regional Chief Wilson-Raybould:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier

and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:
* Bruce Dumont, President, Metis Nation British Columbia
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June 25, 2014

Bruce Dumont, President
Metis Nation British Columbia
30691 Simpson Road
Abbotsford, BC V2T 6C7

Dear Bruce:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on
Aboriginal Women:

* Wendy Grant-John (Chair),
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June 25, 2014

Wendy Grant-John, Chair
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

Musqueam First Nation

s.22

Dear Wendy:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:
Kim Baird
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June 25, 2014

Kim Baird
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

Tsawwassen First Nation

s.22

Dear Kim:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13" and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on
Aboriginal Women:

Sophie Pierre,
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June 25, 2014

Sophie Pierre
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

St. Mary’s Indian Band

s.22

Dear Sophie:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13" and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:

Marge White
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June 25, 2014

Marge White
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

s.22

Dear Marge:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13", and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Page 24 of 54 OOP-2015-52194 S1



From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on
Aboriginal Women:

Paulette Flamond,
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June 25, 2014

Paulette Flamond

Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

$.22

Dear Paulette:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13" and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:

Chastity Davis
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June 25, 2014

Chastity Davis
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

s.22

Dear Chastity:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13", and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:

Debbie Williams
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June 25, 2014

Debbie Williams
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

Cowichan Tribes

s.22

Dear Debbie:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13", and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:

Mary Teegee
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June 25, 2014

Mary Teegee
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

Takla Lake First Nation

s.22

Dear Mary:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13" and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana
Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-

aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on

Aboriginal Women:

Charlene Belleau
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June 25, 2014

Charlene Belleau
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women

Esketemc First Nation

s.22

Dear Charlene:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13", and for serving on
the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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Darlene Shackelly

From: Zwaan, Tara GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 11:28

To: Ames, Nicole PREM:EX; McGaw, Danna R PREM:EX
Subject: Event Follow up letters- MOU signing June 13, 2014
Importance: High

Hi Nicole and Dana

Can you please draft follow up thank you letters with joint signature from the Premier and
Minister John Rustad for the following event. http://www.newsroom.gov.bc.ca/2014/06/premier-
aboriginal-leaders-partner-to-end-violence-against-aboriginal-women-and-girls.html

It was the MOU regarding violence against Aboriginal Women and Girls signed by the Premier
and Minister Rustad on June 13th with the following representatives:

We should also do a follow up letter to each member of the Minister's Advisory Council on
Aboriginal Women:

Darlene Shackelly
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June 25, 2014

Darlene Shackelly
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
Kwakiutl First Nation

s.22

Dear Darlene:

Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to
Memorandum of Understanding, which was signed on June 13" and for serving on the
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls. We are sorry you were
unable to attend the signing.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW.

Sincerely,
Christy Clark John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
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BRITISH
COLUMBIA

June 27, 2014

Regional Chief Jody Wilson-Raybould (Puglaas)
BC Assembly of First Nations

Suite 507 - 100 Park Royal South

West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Regional Chief Wilson-Raybould:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
speech on behalf of the BC Assembly of First Nations at the signing of the Memorandum of
Understanding on June 13,

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased

to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

incerely,
Christy Clar M J (‘&S{
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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BRITISH

COLUMBIA
June 27, 2014
Debbie Williams
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Debbie:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Christy Cé John Rustad

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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BRITISH
COLUMBIA

June 27,2014

Chief Judy Wilson

Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6
Dear Chief Wilson:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Marge White
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Marge:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
recognize the service and guidance you have provided as a member of the Minister’s Advisory
Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see

you.
Sincerely,

3 y
i Cé &/// 7 /m'
Premier inister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Mary Teegee
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Mary:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
‘recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and gitls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see

you.
inceril:y,
W
Christy Clar! ohn Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Oﬂic? of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Darlene Shackelly
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22 '

Dear Darlene:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to the
Memorandum of Understanding, which was signed on June 13", and for serving on the
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Abso%izginal women and girls.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW.

Sincerely,

<
e % S
Christy Clar] (ohn Rustad

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Sophie Pierre
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Sophie:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU conﬁﬁns the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,

Christy C;ré M éohn Rustad

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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Robert Phillips

First Nations Summit

1200 - 100 Park Royal South
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2
Dear Robert:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your é)articipation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased

to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

We also appreciate the First Nations Summit hosting this event. It was a pleasure to see you.

. -
Christy Clark M 4 Rustad

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27,2014

Grand Chief Stewart Phillip
Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6

Dear Grand Chief Phillip:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
speech on behalf of the Union of BC Indian Chiefs at the signing of the Memorandum of
Understanding on June 13™.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased

to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,

Premier inister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014

Grand Chief Edward John

First Nations Summit

1200 - 100 Park Royal South
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Grand Chief Edward John:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your mparticipation and
attendance at the signing of the Memorandum of Understanding on June 137,

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

We would also like to express our appreciation to the First Nations Summit for hosting this
event. It was a pleasure to see you again.

Sincerely,
L

Christyéék M Gr)hn Rustad Z]

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Wendy Grant-John, Chair
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Wendy:

" Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13™. We also
recognize your significant service as the Chair of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal
Women. -

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

Sincerely,
<
Christy Clark M ﬁgfn%/ :
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the

Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014

Paulette Flamond

Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22

Dear Paulette:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see

you.
Christy Cla;§ &_// ohn Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Chastity Davis
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
s.22
Dear Chastity:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13", We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

incerely,
’ %%Z;;?
Christy Clar M John Rustad
Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Charlene Belleau
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
.22 '
Dear Charlene:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13™. We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the sharéd commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you. g

Sincerely,

Christy Clé é// ,ﬁ%hn%\ _

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation
Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre

740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27,2014

Chief Bob Chamberlin

Union of BC Indian Chiefs
5th Floor, 342 Water Street
Vancouver, BC V6B 1B6

Dear Chief Chamberlin:
Minister John Rustad and I just wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and

support in signing the Memorandum of Understanding, regarding violence against Aboriginal

Women and Girls, on June 12, 622

Thank you again $-22

incerely,
KZ{
Christy C;? M ohn Rustad

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:
Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014

Bruce Dumont, President
Meétis Nation British Columbia
30691 Simpson Road
Abbotsford, BC V2T 6C7

Dear Bruce:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
remarks on behalf of Métis Nation British Columbia at the signing of the Memorandum of
Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again; it was a pleasure to see you.

Sincerely,
=

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014
Kim Baird
Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women
§.22
Dear Kim:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your contribution to and
participation in the Memorandum of Understanding signing ceremony on June 13™, We also
recognize your service as a member of the Minister’s Advisory Council on Aboriginal Women.

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

Thank you again for your support and dedication as part of the MACAW. It was a pleasure to see
you.

KZM
<
€ cmf] M W

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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June 27, 2014

Cheryl Casimer

First Nations Summit

1200 - 100 Park Royal South
West Vancouver, BC V7T 1A2

Dear Cheryl:

Minister John Rustad and I wanted to send you a note to thank you for your participation and
speech on behalf of the First Nations Summit at the signing of the Memorandum of
Understanding on June 13",

This MOU confirms the shared commitment of the British Columbia Government and BC’s
Aboriginal leaders to end violence against Aboriginal women and girls, and we are very pleased
to have celebrated this important occasion with you.

We also appreciate the First Nations Summit hosting this event. It was a pleasure to see you.

incerely,

Premier Minister of Aboriginal Relations and Reconciliation

Office of the Mailing Address:

Premier World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1
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